
  

March 9, 2024 

 

Membership No: 685-1-3-LVA 

 

To: 

Faculty of Social Sciences,  

University of Latvia 

 

Dear Colleague, 

 

Thank you for joining the International Association of Schools of Social Work.  

 

Our aim is to develop and promote excellence in social work education, research and 

scholarship globally in order to enhance social justice, human rights and human well-being. 

We work for a dynamic community of social work educators and programs and support and 

facilitate participation in mutual exchanges of information and expertise. We also represent 

social work education at the international level in the United Nations. 

 

This letter is a confirmation Faculty of Social Sciences, University of Latvia paid 258.75 

USD for one year of the IASSW membership (2024).  

  

Your School membership entitles you to the following benefits:  

• Reduced fees for registration at biennial congresses and online conferences* for all staff 

members from your Program; 

• Opportunities to apply and benefit from IASSW projects and funds for enhancing social 

work education such as Regional Resource Centre status, Programme Consultations and 

other capacity building activities (see our website for the details). 

• Free access to the Social Dialogue online magazine and GlobalEd listserve; 

• Access to a worldwide network of social work educators through conferences, seminars, 

exchanges and listserve of IASSW. 

• Members can post/share updates through IASSW listserve, Social Media platforms and 

IASSW website. 

• Members will receive weekly updates/news from IASSW. 

• Right to participate in governance of the association through elections and the General 

Assembly (note: only paid members –schools and individual– can vote in the IASSW 

elections). 

• Eligibility to participate in the proceedings of the UN. 



  

• Participation in nominations for honoring social work educators, for example, the 

Katherine Kendall Award. 

• Access to apply for IASSW international projects fund for small projects (see our website 

for the details). 

The Joint World Conference on Social Work, Education and Social Development will be held 

in April 4-7, 2024 in Panama. More updates are at https://swsd2024.org.pa/. 

 

 

Please visit our website www.iassw-aiets.org and find more information about this event and 

other news, reports and deadlines regarding international projects and other resources. You 

are also welcome to use our Facebook (https://www.facebook.com/IASSW.AIETS) and 

Twitter (https://twitter.com/IASSW_AIETS) IASSW at Instagram: IASSW1928 

LinkedIn https://www.linkedin.com/company/iassw/ pages. 

 

Thank you for your interest in the International Association of Schools of Social Work. We 

sincerely hope your school will enjoy your membership of IASSW.  

 

 

 

Best Wishes, 

 

Prof. Annamaria Campanini 

President, International Association of Schools of Social Work (IASSW) 

Retired Prof. PhD. in Social Work 

Università Milano Bicocca, Italy 
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